
 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 
          Tuesday 29 April 2025 
Dear Friends, Family, and Neighbours, 

The Greenway School Association (GSA) is a charity whose goal is to enrich and enliven the 
education of students at Greenway School. Physical Education, School Sport and Physical 
Activity are important parts of pupil life at Greenway. Greenway aims to support its pupils to 
foster a love of physical activity throughout their life 

The GSA are planning to hold a Fun Run after school from 3.20pm on Friday 9 May on the 
running track for Reception – Yr 6 children. Nursery children will complete their fun run during 
the school day, so that they are not overwhelmed by the whole school running.  Refreshments 
and snacks will be on sale to refresh our runners and supporters, where you will be able pay 
with cash and card.  

The children will run laps of the running track, as they complete each lap they will receive an 
elastic band, which will be put on their wrist, so it is clear how many laps they will have 
completed.  This is NOT a race, but an event to support children having fun in a physical 
activity! 

A popular sport amongst Greenway pupils is Table Tennis. Each year children participate in 
competitions for table tennis and we have been privileged over the years to have twice been 
the Under 11 Girls National Champions.  Mr Lewis was also named the Active School Hero – 
Southeast England regional winner, which shines a light on individuals who inspire children to 
be active.  Mr Lewis was one of 9 winners out of over 900 nominees. Each class in KS2 have 
access to the table tennis tables at play and lunchtime.  This has been missed by the children 
this year.  

Greenway has carefully invested in the indoor and outdoor facilities over the years to maximise 
pupil engagement. The aim of the fun run is to raise much needed funds to support the 
purchase of a new flooring for two of our outdoor table tennis tables.  By sponsoring your 
runner, you can help us get the two outdoor table tennis tables up and running again! Attached 
to this letter is another letter, which you may choose to use with your children to invite 
sponsors. Or you can choose to sponsor your runner, by visiting the following website by the 
9th May: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/greenway-school-community-8?newPage=true  

Any amount helps! We greatly appreciate your support! 

Best wishes 

The Greenway School Association 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/greenway-school-community-8?newPage=true

